
facebook.com/
SPOKANEVBC

YouTube.com/
SPOKANEVBC

Subscribe to our sermon podcast
VALLEY BIBLE CHURCH

1 Timothy

instagram.com/
SPOKANEVBC

OUR MISSION
As we proclaim biblical truth, 

we cultivate relationships 
that are intimate with Christ, 
active in the Church, & loving

the Community.

Su Prayer Team
 7:30 am | 130B
Mo Ignite Young Adult Group
 6:30 pm | 130
Tu Men’s Theology Study
 6:30 am | 130
We Youth Group 6 -12 grade
 6:30 pm | Auditorium
 Women’s Bible Study
 6:30 pm | 130
Th Perspectives Class
 6:15 pm | 150
Sa Men’s Breakfast
 7:30 am | 130

THIS WEEK AT VBC

VBC NEWSLETTER
Join our weekly e-newsletter! This email is sent each Friday and 

features thoughts from the pastors, up-to-date information on events 
and announcements, and community engagement opportunities. You 

will also find Life Group questions, Meal Trains, and links to the 
Sunday livestream. Visit spokanevbc.org/events and click the 

"Subscribe to the Newsletter" button.

May 31 - Registration open to VBC kids
June 10 - Registration open to public
June 15 - Volunteer LIT Training & 
Classroom Teams Meeting (mandatory)
July 14 - Volunteer VBS Kickoff and 
Classroom Setup (mandatory)
July 15-21 - Volunteer VBS Decorating 
and Setup
July 21 - VBS Prayer Night
July 22-26 - VBS
July 26 - Volunteer Appreciation Lunch 
and Teardown 
July 26 - Family Night

IMPORTANT VBS DATES

maintaining the Master's plan
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GIVING REPORT (AS OF APRIL 28)
General: April $61,008, YTD: $492,458 
Building Fund: $236,280

WELCOME TO

VALLEY BIBLE CHURCH
May 5, 2024

SEWING CAMP 
VOLUNTEER SIGN-UPS OPEN
The Blanket Makers will be holding their 
Sewing Camp on June 25-27. If you would 
like to help a child with their project, 
please register at spokanevbc.org/events. 
We will be making a quilt at camp this year. 
This sign-up is for volunteers only (ages 17 
and older). Kids' registration will open next 
Sunday, May 12. 

LIFE SERVICES 
BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN
The Life Services Baby Bottle Campaign 
kicks off next Sunday, May 12. To donate 
online or for more information, go to 
lifeservices.org/baby-bottle-campaign.

MEMBERSHIP CLASS 
A new Sunday School class for those who 
desire to pursue formal membership at 
VBC will start next Sunday, May 12, during 
the 9:30 hour in Room 130. For more 
information about membership, please 
mark the box on your connection card and 
a pastor will contact you.

MEN’S AND 
WOMEN’S BREAKFASTS
May is the last month for our Adult 
Ministries’ breakfasts before summer break. 
The Men’s Breakfast is Saturday, May 11, at 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS

7:30 am. The Women’s Breakfast is Saturday, May 18, at 9 am.

PRAYER MEETING
The next prayer meeting is planned for Sunday, May 19, at 6:30 pm in Room 130.

NICS CLASS: CLARIFYING AND COMMUNICATING THE GOSPEL
The next Northwest Institute of Christian Studies’ class is scheduled for Saturday, 
June 8. If you have ever felt intimidated sharing the Gospel with others, or struggled 
to clearly communicate what you believe, then this class is for you! Join us as we learn 
from seasoned missionary and scholar, Dr. Evan Burns, how to turn evangelism from an 
intimidating duty into a familiar and joyful lifestyle. A list of suggested reading material 
prior to the class is available at the Welcome Counter.

BUILDING PROJECT UPDATE
As the Letters of Intent have been received and counted, it is encouraging and 
exciting to see how God is providing affirmation and provision for this expansion. 
Specific details about our current status will be coming soon, but until then we ask for 
continued prayer for God's wisdom, provision, and blessing. The proposed plans are 
always available for review at spokanevbc.org/for-members/building-project.

 VISITING?
We're glad you're here! Be sure to stop by the Welcome Counter to pick up 
a Welcome Gift, which includes information explaining what you need to 
know about VBC. Communion will be served during today’s service. If you 
require a gluten-free cup for allergy reasons, please contact an usher.

Children may be checked in before 
each service starts at a VBC Kids 
Check-In station, then attend the 
singing portion of the worship service 
with parents before being dismissed to 
Sunday School. For the 9:30 service, 
children may be dropped off at the 
beginning of the service for an informal 
introduction activity. Note: The Nursing 
Mothers Room (120) is reserved for 
women and children only. If dads need 
to change their baby, they may use the 
changing table in the men’s restroom.

SUNDAY CHILDCARE & VBC KIDS 
 8 am Service
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122

 9:30 am Service
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122
3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing
- may be dropped off at beginning of service

 11 am Service
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122
3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing
- dismissed after singing in main service

IMPORTANT DATES
May 12 - Mother’s Day

May 12 - Life Services Baby Bottle 
campaign begins

May 12 - Membership Class begins
May 19 - Prayer Meeting

June 8 - NICS class
June 9 - Church in the Park

June 16 - Father’s Day
June 25-27 - Sewing Camp

July 22-26 - VBS

Visit spokanevbc.org/events 
for more information and to 

register for events

Adult Sunday School is 
offered during the 9:30 

service. Death is Optional 
(taught by Paul Murray) meets 
in 130A, and Sacred Marriage
(taught by Kris & Jen Morton) 

meets in 130B/C.

Middle School meets in Room 
150, High School meets in 

Room 151, and Courageous 
Conquerors meets in 

Room 152. 

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL

Vacation Bible School is July 22-26! 
We are still looking for a Preschool 
Teacher and a couple of Crafts 
Assistants. We could always use 
more floaters during the week and 
a few more hallway/bathroom 
monitors. We also need childcare
for the kids of our volunteers 
during the beginning and end of 
the day (8-9 am and 12-1 pm).

OTHER VOLUNTEER 
OPPORTUNITIES:
Nursery needs starting in June:
- 1 volunteer in 8:00
- 3 volunteers in 9:30

Summer Sunday School needs:
- PreK Teacher 2-3x/month (9:30)
- PreK/K Teacher every week 
(11:00)
- PreK/K Assistant the month of 
July and Labor Day (11:00)

If you are able to help in any of 
these areas, please contact Jennifer 
Dokken at jennifer@spokanevbc.
org.

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED


